
  

 
  

 

Bulletin Term 2 Issue 1 2020-21 

Safeguarding 
Measures have been put in place to minimise the risk of 
transmission both inside the school buildings and on the 
site.   To support this please continue to follow the social 
distancing rules, wear a mask when on school premises and 
be mindful of others when entering and exiting the school 
grounds. 

Busy Bee Certificates   
Each week we present certificates for pupils who have shown excellent learning behaviours linked to our 
school values of Bravery, Resilience, Aspiration, Support and Reflection. 
 
Ash – Mirna A for Support 
Elm – Felicity H for Resilience 
Oak – Princess for Resilience 
Beech – Louie C for Aspiration 
Hazel –  Holly P  for Aspiration 
Maple – Lowri L  for Aspiration 
Laurel –  Ebony B for Aspiration 
Spruce –  Maddie P for Resilience 
Willow –   Emma A  for Bravery & Resilience  
Chestnut –  Khia C for Support 
Hawthorn –  Jay-Jay C  for Reflection 
Sycamore  –  Toby H for Reflection 
 

House Points   
     

House Weekly Total Termly Total 

Coate  424 2723 

Lydiard 450 2901 

Nightingale 456 2943 

Stanton 493 2801 

 
 
 
 

Letter/emails sent out this week 
 

Email: 
3  Nov - Swindon Borough Council – White Hart Junction 
Improvement – Whole School 
5 Nov – Email to Yr 4  RE Lessons and cooking 
 

 
 

 



 

 

School Remembrance Service Weds 11th November 

If your child belongs to a uniformed organisation, such as the scouts, then they are welcome to wear their 
uniform to school on Wednesday 11th November to mark Remembrance Day. We will be holding a special 
virtual assembly to commemorate this significant date together with a 1 minute silence. All other pupils should 
wear their school uniform as usual. 

 
Children in Need 
 
Can you believe it’s this time of year already? Next Friday, 13th November is Children in Need day. This year’s 
theme is ‘Together, we can transform young lives’, which is something all of us at Grange wholeheartedly 
believe. 
 
Therefore this year, to show our support and fundraise, we will simply be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 
13th November in exchange for a £1 voluntary charity donation.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to receive 
cash donations for this on the day. Instead, to pay your £1, we’d ask you to donate via parent pay.  We will be 
sending out a letter next week with further information. 

 
Drop Off and Collection 
 

Can we please ask that all children when being dropped off or collected use the gates as allocated below.  
 
Birchwood Road gate – Year 6 classes plus Willow & Maple  
Main Entrance and then side gate – Laurel, Spruce & Hazel  
Grange Leisure Park Gate – Year 3 classes plus Beech  

 
New to Year 3 guided tours 
 

We had to postpone our parent tours on Thursday 5th November to Thursday 14th January 2021, these tours are 
for parents for our new year 3s starting in September 2021.   
 

Parking 
 
Due to lockdown Grange Leisure Centre will be opening their car park for Grange Junior parents only, the hours 
for opening will be:  8am – 9 am and 3pm to 3.45pm Monday to Thursday, the car park will be open between 
8am – 9am and 1pm to 2pm Fridays Only .  The car park will be closed promptly at 9am and 3.45pm each day 
apart from Friday where the car park will be closed at 2pm.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
White Hart Junction Improvement 
 
You should have received via our email a letter from Swindon Borough Council regarding a road closure 
as of Monday 9th of November, if you haven’t received this please go to our website where this 
information can be found under the parents section traveling to school.  A map of the roads effected will 
be attached to this newsletter.  

 
Flu Immunisation 

If your child missed their annual nasal immunisation and you wish for your child to have this please 
follow this link https://schoolimms.virginc are.co.uk/flu/2020/swindon  or contact the SPA team 
on 0300 247 0082 to book into an upcoming clinic.  

 
  Dates for your Diary 
 

¶ Thurs 5 Nov – New to year 3 Sept 2021 Parent Tours – CANCELLED Postponed until January 14th 2021 

¶ Thurs 5 Nov – School Photographer – CANCELLED Postponed until January 21st 2021 

¶ Weds 11 Nov - Remembrance Day  

¶ Friday 13 Nov  - Children In Need – Non school uniform – Online £1 donation only further details to follow

 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/swindon


 

 


